
 
 
 

                              June 7, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission of Kentucky 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 
 
Dear Mr. Derouen: 
 
             Cincinnati Bell Telephone LLC (CBT) submitted a filing on June 1, 2012 in Case No. 
0010-00398 to meet the requirements of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Report 
and Order in WC Dockets No. 10-90 et al, FCC 11-161, released November 18, 2011 concerning 
the reduction of intrastate terminating switched access rates to interstate levels.   
 

CBT’s filing included a Petition for Confidential Treatment For Certain Data as well as the 
Read1st letter.  CBT made this filing in the Tariff portion of the Commission’s Electronic Filing 
website. 

 
 CBT is filing today to add the Petition for Confidential Treatment For Certain Data and the 
Read1st letter documents from the June 1, 2012 filing to the Docketing portion of the 
Commission’s electronic filing website to make it easer for interested parties to locate them. 
 

Any questions regarding this transmittal should be directed to me at 513-397-1231 or 
mike.bishop@cinbell.com. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
       
/s/ Michael E. Bishop 
 
Senior Manager 
Switched Services &Regulatory 
 
 

Attachment 
 


